
Dear Legislators, 
 
You have this rare opportunity to create a new congressional district through adjusting current boundaries. Incumbent 
upon you is the responsibility of making these districts geographically sensible, and to allow for the voices of all citizens 
of our increasingly diverse state. In light of this, I favor Plan A for the new federal Congressional district. I agree with 
other comments that combining rural and urban voters is critical to a balance approach to policy making. I favor 
collaboration over divisiveness and believe that we can find common ground for the many issues facing Oregonians, 
whether safety, the environment, immigration or voting rights. 
 
Please support Plan A. 
 
Sincerely, 
Claire Gibson 
Bend, Or 
 


